
May 17, 1961 

Mr. Ralph Cbakerian 
Co-Chairman, Building Committee 
Armenian Apostolic Church of Cleveland 
666 Richmond Road 
Richmond Heights 24, Ohio 

Dear r-1r. Chakerian: 

r ,.,.. 
" . Buildir1g Fund 

Cleveland 
Banquet 

;.;e wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter 
of May 12 and we bave been instructed to inform you 
that His Grace will ptteside and be the guest speaker 
at your Building Fund Banquet on Sunday, June 4. 

Serpazan Hyre is leaving New York via United 
Airlines on f'ligbt ./709, at 2:15P.M., Saturday, 
June 3 - arriving at the Cleveland airport at 3:30P.M. 

It will be appreciated if you would kindly meet 
His Grace at the airport at the above mentioned time. 

S}\'1/b 

Sincerely yours, 

Sooren Manuelian 
Executive Secretary 
Dioceae of the Armenian Church 
of America 



cl/'1-menlan cfl-po1.tofla Chwtch of Cfe.uefand 

666 Richmond Road Richmond Heights 24, Ohio t EVergreen 1-6590 

:May 12, 1961 

Most Rev. Archbishop Sion Manoogian 
Diocese of The Armenian Church 

of North America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York 16, N. Y. 

Dear Archbishop Sion: 

The Building Committee of the Armenian 
Apostolic Church of Cleveland was highly pleased 
to learn that you have accepted our invitation to 
be guest speaker at the Building Fund Kick-Of£ 
Banquet on June 4th. 

Your room accommodations have been arranged 
with the Sheraton-Cleveland Hotel. Please advise 
us as soon as possible when and where you will be 
arriving in Cleveland so that we may arrange to 
meet you. 

We are looking forward to your arrival and 
eagerly await your blessings at our banquet. 

RC :mh 

Sincerely, 

' 
-Ru__!':_A Lk~A_~ 
Ra 1 ph Cha ka rian 
Co-Chairman 
Building Committee 


